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April 2 

Open House 

 

April 5 

Carousel at Farmer’s Market 

 

April 9 

PTA Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Calendar 

Volunteers REALLY, REALLY, REALLY Needed! 
 

We still need volunteers to work the Farmer’s Market Carousel this Saturday, April 5, between 
8am and 2pm.  You know you’ve always wanted to peddle for a good cause!  Come on, do it for the 
kids!  If available, contact Jen Wendt at missjenjen1@yahoo.com.  Please provide childcare for 
your kids when you come to work the Carousel and remember: you get work hours for 
volunteering! 
 

 

Come to the fields just west of town… 
Where our kids grow up and the sun shines down… 

Come see the mountains behind the school… 
And reminded why our kids are happy and cool… 

 

Fairfield Open House 
 

Wednesday, April 2 
6pm – 7pm 

 
Children will sing perform their songs first thing, 

so please be on time! 
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Garden Corner 

 
 

Beatrice, 1st grade 
 

What is growing in your garden? 
Strawberries.  Ummm...carrots, radishes, asparagus.  There was asparagus. 

I know I grew peas last year...I had lettuce.  And paper whites. 
 

What is your favorite vegetable? 
Carrots 

 

If you could grow anything what would you grow? 
Peas.  

 

Do you have any gardening tips? 
The bunnies don't like strawberries (although something still ate my strawberries). 

 

     
 

Calvin, Nico and Zachary showing their Fairfield pride over Spring Break 2014! 

 

Another Corny Eye Joke… 
 

Question: What do you call a one-eyed dinosaur?  Answer: Douthinkhesaraus 


